
From  all the staff 
Wishing you and your family,

peace, health and happiness this
Christmas 

Dear Parents and Carers,

Our last day with students and last note for 2022.
We take this opportunity to thank you for your support,
encouragement, and dedication throughout this year.

We would especially like to offer our best wishes to the
departing families. All the very best in your new adventures and
schools. We offer our Graduating students much happiness in
their new schools next year. Our thoughts and prayers are with
you all.

Sincere thanks to the School Advisory Council and Aranmore
Parents’ Association and Parent Volunteers. Your enthusiasm
and continual care for our community has been invaluable,
again this year. So much fun enjoyed by parents and children
at friend-raising and fund-raising events. Your contributions
help make lives for school staff much easier.

Thank you for joining in our end of year celebration, ‘It’s A
Miracle’ concert last night. The children were fabulous! Was
wonderful to see so many families enjoying catching up and
enjoying the concert. It was a great showcase of the students’
musical talents and festive creativity. Thank you very much to
Miss O’Hara and all the staff who helped make this a fun and
entertaining evening!

Another BIG thank you to the APA for the delicious sausage
sizzle, helping to make dinner time easier for families!



From  all the staff 
Wishing you and your family,

peace, health and happiness this
Christmas 

Reports and class lists are distributed today. We hope that you
have rich and praising conversations with your child about their
growth and achievements this year. 

2023 Class Teachers

Pre-Kindergarten       Janine DelGrossi
Kindergarten              Maddy Murphy
Pre-Primary               Kate Guest
Year 1                        Kaye Elsum
Year 1/2                     Lisa Mason
Year 2                        Anna Tancredi
Year 3.                       Raylee-JO Rozario & Natasha Morisco
Year 3/4                     Fiona Wringe
Year 4                        Morgan Foster
Year 5                        Matt Sharpe
Year5/6                      Mitch Hayes
Year 6                        Michelle Meade

Leadership Team     Jonnine Lamborne, Sarah Pracilio and 
                                  Robert Huntington

May the New Year bring Peace and Joy. We wish you a safe,
relaxing, and enjoyable, holiday time with family and friends. 

Sincerely
The Aranmore Catholic Primary School Staff


